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Dear Parents,  

As you will know, there have been updates in government guidance for the general 

public from Monday 17th May. Schools have received some changes but they are more 

limited due to the size of the community we serve. Children have heard the news of 

updates and have talked about how excited they are about being able to hug again, 

sadly this will not be possible in school. Guidance remains that physical contact should 

remain at a minimum.  

We are currently updating the risk assessment in line with current guidance, and this 

will be available on the school website once approved by governors. We will continue to 

update you as any adjustments are made. We really appreciate your continued support.  

Yet again it has been a fantastic week of work. Badger class have produced some 

fantastic work using a green screen in computing this week. I am sure they will be 

really keen to show their families on Tapestry later! While you are on there, take a 

look at the lovely book Jazz has recommended. This is me is a must for dog lovers this 

week, thank you for introducing us to Nemo Jake. Before you even read the content I 

know that you will be impressed by the presentation from our writers this week.  

Special Awards this week: 

Hedgehog Class 

Nathan for always working hard and setting a good  

example. Also for sharing super ideas with the class. 

Squirrel Class 

 Eddie for working hard all week, especially with his art. 
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Badger Class 

George for making extraordinary progress in his writing. 

Fox Class 

Jake for his maturity and kindness towards another child. 

 

Writer of the Week 

Hedgehog Class 

Lucy for thinking really carefully about her word choices when writing her story 

about ‘When the Crayons Quit.’ Lucy’s handwriting is always very impressive too. 

Badger Class 

Erin for really listening to the idea of creating then and now statements by using 

contrasting conjunctions.  

Well done all of you for your fantastic work! 

Mia has been chosen for ‘This is Me’ for next week and Alannah for Book of the 

Week. We really look forward to seeing what they have to share. 

Other Messages 

FOYS AGM Tuesday 18th May 2021 7pm (Zoom) 

Last reminder! If you would like to join us at the Friends AGM please let us know so 

that we can share the link for the meeting.  

Lost Property 

We are starting to gather clothes in lost property again. There are brand new jumpers 

without names. Please do make sure all clothes are named so we can return them. Some 

people are also missing uniform that doesn’t appear to be in school, if your child brings 

home someone else’s clothes please let us know and return them as soon as possible.  

Best wishes,  

Jennie Müller  

Headteacher  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Dates for your Diary: 

Beef burger lunch 17th May 

Hot Dog Lunch 20th May 

Fish fingers and chips lunch 21st May 

Sausage and Mash lunch 24th May 

Fish and chip lunch 28th May 

End of half term 28th May 2021 

Return to school 7th June 2021 

Reception 2021 New Parents Virtual Meeting 9th June 6pm 

Reception 2021Stay and play Session 24th June 3.30-4.30pm 

Reception 2021 Stay and play Session 13th July 3.30-4.30pm 

Community Yard Sale 17th July 

End of term 21st July 2021 

Return to School 6th September 2021 


